The Bromfords School and Sixth Form College
Year 7 new intake September 2022


Payment Method

ParentPay is used to make payment for the purchase of a school tie, girl’s school skirt, school dinners, trips and visits, revision guides and any other items supplied by The Bromfords School and Sixth Form College. 

Below is a list of items that will be available to purchase via ParentPay for students starting in September 2022.

All stationery orders will be distributed to students on their first day at The Bromfords School and Sixth Form College in September 2022.  If you choose for your child to have school dinners, you can also pay money onto their account using ParentPay.  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

School Skirt and Tie   

The cost of a school tie is £6.00 and is to be paid for using ParentPay.
The tie is a compulsory item and is a clip-on with coloured stripes to represent the “House Group” in which your child has been placed. 

The cost of the skirt is £26.00
The skirt is a compulsory item and can only be purchased from the school, via ParentPay prior to Friday 10th June 2022.

Please refer to the main letter for collection dates.
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------                                                                               

Student Starter Pack (Optional)     

The cost of a starter pack is £14.00 and includes an Oxford Dictionary/Thesaurus and French Dictionary.

The pack contains items that are recommended by The Bromfords School and Sixth Form College and provided at a reduced recommended retail price.
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Design & Technology payment 

The cost of Design & Technology project material is £12.00, further details are contained within the enclosed letter titled “Paying for Projects made in Design and Technology KS3”.










If you have any questions about uniform or Free School Meals, please do not hesitate to contact our Finance Assistant Mrs Coleman on colemane@bromfords.essex.sch.uk


